
 

 

13th June 2022 

2022-23 Academic Year 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am writing to update you with some developments for next academic year, from September. We 
are delighted to be maintaining seven classes next year, which means all our year groups will 
continue to be single age. This is with further support from Great Heights Academy Trust.  

Below you will find the proposed list of Class Teachers, Teaching Assistants and Support 
Assistants.  

Year Group Proposed Teacher(s) Proposed Support Staff 

Reception Miss Chloe Bottomley 
 

Miss Lindsay Clegg 

Year 1 Miss Hannah Bianchi Mrs Debbie Holgate (morning) 
Mrs Caroline Inwood  

Year 2 Mrs Allison Deighton Mrs Ruth Eatherley 
 

Year 3 Mr Callum Morris Miss Rosie Bick 
 

Year 4 Mrs Saleha Hollingsworth  
 

 

Year 5 Mr Tom Andrews   
 

Year 6 Mrs Jane Mellor Mrs Marie Hoyle (morning) 
Mrs Tracey Knight 

What an exciting list of brilliant staff! At times, support staff may be supporting children in class, in 
groups and individually, and in other classes not specified above. We also hope to be continuing to 
develop primary trainee teachers through the Trust’s Teamworks programme.  

It is Transition Day for the authority on Monday 4th July and our children will be meeting their new 
class teachers to get to know them. This includes our current Year 6 children visiting their 
secondary settings and us inviting our newest, youngest class into Bowling Green. Teachers have 
also scheduled thorough handovers to pass on information and details about each individual child.   

We still have six weeks to go before the summer holidays and our children are maintaining their 
great work ethic onto the end of the year. As ever, they continue to make us proud and I am sure 
will continue to do so in September and beyond. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jamie Stuttard, Principal 

 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

